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question

I received a disturbing mailing from NIRS (Nuclear Info. and Resource 
Service) stating that a company in Tennessee, British Nuclear Fuels Ltd., is 
now recycling contaminated uranium metal that's been "cleaned." This is a 
scary thought.

I do not want nuclear wastes floating around in various metal products. I'm 
against nuclear power to begin with and now I have a new worry about the 
wastes being sold to metal recyclers, potentially ending up all over the 
world.  

Is there any truth-to this and if so, is there anything we can do to stop 
this process?

Concerned, 

Pola Sommers 
POLABRAN@AOL.COM (1111 Hampton Rd., Sarasota, FL 34236 941-366-7652)

From: 
To: 
Date: 
Subject:

S. .. .. . . age

DOCKET NUMBER 
PROPOWE RUL( .'E3•oV ,,9o

-ques~o

S


